Steven SeEe

From: Sandra Taylor <sandrat315@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 11:23 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: Support Bills

Good morning,

| support House Bills:

House Bill 7850 which would establish Election Day as a day of special observation in the State of
Rhode Island and restrict the use of mail ballots in elections to people who are unable to vote in
person due to a disability, hospitalization, military service, or travel outside the state. This would
continue the mail ballot option for those who truly need it and provide voters with more flexibility and
accessibility to cast their ballots, especially where they would otherwise be unable to do so due to
work.

House Bill 8017 is a Joint Resolution that would propose a state constitutional amendment which
would provide that non-citizens of the United States would not be allowed to vote in this state. This
would go against the Rl Constitution.

Thank you and best regards,

Sandra Taylor
Johnston, RI



